
Household Waste Collection Information 

Dear Resident, 

We hope this letter finds you well. This is to inform you about the upcoming household waste 

collection schedule in your area. 

Collection Schedule: 

Your household waste will be collected every Thursday. Please ensure that your waste bins are 

placed at the curb by 7:00 AM. 

Important Guidelines: 

• Ensure all waste is securely bagged. 

• Do not include hazardous materials (e.g., chemicals, batteries). 

• Please rinse out recyclables before placing them in the designated bin. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the Waste Management Department 

at: 

• Phone: (123) 456-7890 

• Email: wasteinfo@city.gov 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping keep our community clean! 

Sincerely, 

City Waste Management Department 


